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September 22, 2016


BY ELECTRONIC FILING
VIA WUTC WEB PORTAL
AND FIRST CLASS MAIL 

Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive, SW
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Dear Mr. King:

Re:	Docket No. UT-160982 - Petition to Receive Support from the
State Universal Communications Services Program Pursuant to
WAC 480-123-100 and 480-123-110 – Replacement Exhibit 3;
Amendment of Exhibit 4                                                             

	Under covering letter dated August 1, 2016, Western Wahkiakum County Telephone Company (“Company”) submitted to the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (“Commission”) for filing the Company’s Petition to Receive Support from the State Universal Communications Services Program established by RCW 80.36.650 for the fiscal year ending June 30, 2017 (“Petition”).  

	Accompanying this letter for filing is a revised version of Exhibit 3 to the Petition, which is intended to replace in its entirety the Exhibit 3 that was submitted for filing on August 1, 2016.  Both .pdf and .docx versions of the revised Exhibit 3 are included with the electronic submission of this letter, as are both .pdf and .docx versions of this letter.

	The replacement Exhibit 3 that accompanies this letter is intended to be covered by the officer certificate set forth on page 6 of the Petition as originally submitted, and is hereby made subject thereto.
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	By this letter, the Company also amends page 11 of Exhibit 4 to the Petition, as filed on August 1, 2016, to delete out-of-period Adjustments Nos. 4 and 5 listed thereon.

	Please let us know if the Commission has any questions regarding this letter or the accompanying replacement Exhibit 3.

						Sincerely,



						Steven M. Appelo
						President
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